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Larry Prosen was featured in an article published by Construction Dive, which discusses steps

construction firms can take to ensure they remain compliant.  "General contractors are ultimately

responsible for their and their subcontractors’ compliance, so they should make sure to let subs know

about any Davis-Bacon requirements," said Larry. 

To read the full article, click here.
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